November 22, 2010

To:
Matt Mandell
From: 
Michael Calise

Affordable Housing Issue before RTM

I have attached the following:

1. a zoning chart showing the impact in each zone

2. a chart showing the total properties in each zone

3. a map showing existing and proposed zones created by Michelle Perelle

4. a defense if 32-12 as presented to the P & Z

5. a proposal presented to the P & Z for affordable housing in GBD 

6. I am working on a cost analysis which I will present tomorrow night

What I believe all of this shows is that the only zone which will truly offer a bonus to construct affordable housing is the GBD(along with the proposed residential component) and that there are hundreds of parcels and acres in the GBD which can afford this opportunity without having a negative financial impact  on existing mixed use zones.
It also shows how relatively few mixed use zones there are.
I have tried to make these charts as straight forward as I could and am prepared to fully explain them Tuesday night.

Thank You for your interest Matt.

Memo to Matt
